
Dear Parents / Guardians,                           Fr1day 13th December 2019 

 

A big well done to all the children for a fantastic Nativity performance on 
Tuesday and Wednesday. The children made both their teachers and      
families very proud. They were amazing. Many thanks for the lovely        
comments you left, if you did write your child’s name on we have stuck them 
into their Learning Journey Book.  

 

Thanks for your support with Christmas Jumper Day, the children looked 
great. This gave us the opportunity for sorting, counting and “reading for 
meaning”.  

How many children have a snowman on their jumper?  

How many children have Father Christmas?  

How many children have writing on their jumper?  

What does the writing say?  

 

We have enjoyed listening to more Christmas story books this week and it 
has been lovely listening to the children retell the nativity story to their 
friends during continuous provision time.  

The children have enjoyed making Christmas decorations especially the more 
traditional paper chains which they did find quite tricky but persevered and 
did well. We measured them to see who had the longest, shortest and so on. 

 

A reminder school closes for the Christmas break on Friday 20th December 
at 2:00pm in line with the rest of the school. We return on Monday 6th  
January.  

Many thanks, 

Nursery Staff 


